
​EOL  NOTICE 

22 September 2021 

Dear Customer, 

We are sorry to inform you that due to supply chain related issues we will be discontinuing 
the below part.  Please place your final orders by the last time buy date indicated 
below.  The replacement part listed is not drop-in compatible, PCB artwork changes will be needed. 

MOQ Part # 

Z4FC1B1301781

Regards, 

Charles Tepper 

VP Sales Engineering 

11/F, Tai Yau Building 181 Johnston Road Wanchai, Hong Kong Tel  +86 130 2795 7885

2K

Replacement Part / Notes  

Z43FC1B5640007L or Z30C1T8219732L

Contact us for Samples

Last Buy Date 

November 15, 2021




